Hartley Township Supervisors
Meeting July 10,2024

Call Yo Order

Pledge/ Prayer

List of people attending the meeting: Bradley Wagner (Chairman), Rudy Lyons (Road
Master), Rodney Kline (Supervisor), Robert Dluge (Solicitor) by phone, Kayla Zechman
(Secretary), Joseph Schnure,

Review Of Minutes: Bradley made a motion to approve the minutes second by Rudy.
Motion carried.

Review Of Bills: Rudy made a motion to approve the bills second by Rodney. Motion
carried.

Review of Agenda: Bradley made a motion to approve the agenda second by Rudy. Motion
carried.

Public Comment: Nothing to report.

Communication: Noting to report.

West End Fire Company: Kayla read the report for the month of May report as follows:

1 Brush Fire, 1 MVA, 1 Landing Zone, 1 Land Search. Report for the month of June as
follows: 2 Brush Fire, 1 Tree Down, 2 EMS, 1 Rescue, 1 Land Search & 1 Fire Alarm.

West End Ambulance: Nothing to report.
Rec. Center Report: Nothing o report.

Zoning Report: Kayla read the zoning report and 2 permits were issued for June for
$396.00. One is for a cabin replacement and the other is for a sub-division.

Road Mater Report: 1.)Paddy Mountain road is done. 2.) We are working on completing
the bridge on Polly Pine. 3.) Rodney will be placing some stones around the fire hydrant
that is lose.



Treasurer's Report: Nothing to report.

Old Business: Bradley made a motion. If a resident calls and has a complaint about
property in Hartley Township and code enforcement is called to investigate, once
investigated the code officer finds nothing that violates the ordinance of Harfley
Township the complaint will be billed for the code enforcement hours. Rodney second.
Motion carried.

New Business: Shawn M. emailed Kayla a copy of the third and final notice that was sent
to the property owners bordering the Palman Bridge Project. After discussion, The
supervisors concluded that the bridge is a township bridge, but the county has taken
control of it. If the county does nat want to partake in taking further action on getting
permission from the property owhers. Hartley Township does not want to proceed with the
bridge work.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:51 P.M.
July 10, 2024

Respectfully submitted by Kayla Zechman, Township Secretary
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